Brydekirk Primary School

School Street Brydekirk ANNAN DG12 5LX

19th November 2014

Any enquiries please contact **Mrs Turnbull**, **Head Teacher**

Tel: (01461) 202449

Email: gw08officebrydekirk@ea.dumgal.sch.uk

Dear Parent

Message from Mr C Grant, Director, Education Services:-

In Dumfries and Galloway Education Services we know how important it is that parents/carers are involved in the life and work of schools. Our schools value the role parents/carers play in children's learning. We want to continue to improve our services to families and give our children the best life chances.

We want to know what you and your child/children think of school through a short survey. This survey allows you to have your say on our schools, the aspects which you feel are handled well and those which you think need more attention. Listening to the views of all parents/carers across the region will help us plan for improvement.

All responses will be treated in absolute confidence and the survey results won't identify individual people or schools. The survey is available on line here:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/KQMLMBW

Please add any comments you want to at the end of the questionnaire. The survey is open from 14th November – 15th December 2014.

If you would like a hard copy of the survey please contact the school office. In addition, the above link has been published on our school blog.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Turnbull Head Teacher



